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NARRATIVE On 11/01/2013 The Clinton County Sheriff’s Office announced its participation in a 
fundraising event for the benefit of the St. Jude’s Children’s Hospital.  The event known as the “No 
Shave November” draws upon individuals donating a sum of money and growing a beard for the 
month of November. Participants upload a photo of themselves clean shaven. At the end of the 
event, November 26th, Participants once again take another photo of themselves with their new 
found beards. Due to the nature of the Cause, the Sheriff, Under Sheriff and forty six members of 
the Sheriff’s Office are participating. The department has raised nearly $1,300.00 for the St. Jude’s 
Children’s Hospital 

(See Pictures Below) 



 

 
 


